
Dear Parent or Guardian,

We have received an inquiry from a couple of you as to the age range of kids 
welcome in WisCon’s Child Care room. I’m sorry that the initial material was 
vague on this point

There is neither a lower nor upper age limit for kids welcome in WisCon’s child 
care room. But please be aware that activities planned for this space will be 
aimed primarily at pre-school aged kids. If you plan to register an older child for 
child care, please plan to bring along some toys or other materials for them.

WisCon will provide a track of Kids Programming (aimed at kids, aged 6-12) — 
just down the hall from Child Care — but please be aware that this is not a 
supervised space. In other words, participants will be free to enter and leave at 
will. Parents are encouraged to take their kids out of Child Care and bring them 
to the Kids’ Programming room, but once out of the Child Care room, the children 
are the sole responsibility of their parent or guardian. And once a child has been 
left in the Child Care room by a parent or guardian, he or she will not be allowed 
to leave the room without the parent or guardian.

Remember, May 1 is the deadline for registering for child care. Thanks for your 
patience with me, in my first experience as an organizer of child care.

Jeanne Gomoll
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